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God has blessed ZBS with 

the latest library with over 

15000 volumes. Apart from 

our regular students, many 

pastors and lay leaders are 

using our library as well as 

s o m e  s c h o l a r s  a n d  

students from other faiths. 

We want to develop an 

attitude of reading and 

writing for our students 

a n d  t e a c h e r s .  E v e r y  

subject has recommended 

books in English and Urdu. 

Every student has two 

hours in the library every 

day to complete their 

assignments and do extra 

reading and writing related 

to their subjects. During 

the Spiritual retreat a 

special biography of a 

famous Missionary" Henry 

Martin" was sponsored and 

given to all students, staff, 

and faculty. During the 

days of retreat, all of ZBS's 

c o m m u n i t y  e n j o y e d  

reading the inspiring story 

of this missionary and got 

blessed.

ZBS Library
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Mr. Asher Wilson and Mr. Javed 

Morris led a module at Camp 

Mubarak Murree on April 30 to May 6 

titled on "Christian Ethics and 

Character Building". Mr. Wilson and 

Mr. Morris have just completed their 

M.Th. degrees with ZBS, and they 

were given the opportunity to teach 

this B.Th. course.

We hope that in the future M.Th. 

graduates can help ZBS in teaching 

regular courses as well as different 

modules. Forty students from 35 

cities participated in this course. 

Christian morality consists of living 

one's life with guidance and 

inspiration from the Christian 

scriptures and traditions. Christian 

ethics as an academic discipline 

uses these scriptures and traditions 

in developing and critiquing ethical 

norms and theories and applying 

them to ethical issues. This course 

helped students to follow Christ 

spiritually, socially, and ethically.

Our 5 M.Th. graduates are teaching 

different B.Th. and M.Div. classes in 

Fall Semester.

Dr. Eddy Lanz continued his 

teaching on Isaiah by taking B. Th. 

third-yearstudents to the Brethren 

Theological Centre (B.T.C) March 

15-19, 2021. Not only did the 

students have an amazing learning 

experience, but they also had 

achance to fellowship with students 

and staff at B.T.C.

God has been faithful to lead 
Zarephath Bible Seminary to initiate 
B. Th. Modules similar to the M. Div. 
modules that are offered along with 
regular classes. The first module on 
"Church Planting and Growth "was 
held on Feb. 15-19, 2021.Rev. 
Ashkenaz Asif Khan facilitated this 
module about how God is raising 
local Christians to reach their own 
people for Christ. It is important to 
encourage local people to reach the 
unreached, because local people 
already know the language and are 
familiar with the culture. New 
believers and seekers are engaged 
in small-group Bible studies and 
eventually become the core of a new 
church fellowship. Lives and 
communities are being transformed! 
Fifty percent of the 35participants 
were local pastors, who were 
equipped and encouraged to plant 
churches where there are none. We 
are thankful to God for this 
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ZBS has its First Regional 
G r a d u a t e s  F e l l o w s h i p /  
Conference in Murree where 
over 50 graduates got together to 
thank God and learn from one 
another. There was a special 
prayer and fellowship arranged 
by ZBS. This is the plan of ZBS that 
we will have regional/provincial 
graduates conference and after 
every two years, we will have a 
n a t i o n a l  c o n f e r e n c e  f o r  
graduates to encourage them 
and provide them further, 
Spiritual Formation, training and 
skills for their life and ministry. 
This is also an aim that we want to 
learn from them and spend time 
with them listing their stories and 
pray with them.

ZBS’s Graduates Conference
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ZBS’s Prayer and Fasting Day
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NEW CAMPUS DEVELOPMENT
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Church Planting and Growth by Rev. Askenaz Asif Khan
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1. Please pray for the Fall Semester 2021 of ZBS that this will go well, and all students will be able to attend all classes and 

program physically at ZBS. God would protect them from the Corona Virus.

2. Please pray for the need of a Coaster/Minibus for the need of student's transportation as students are increasing so this 

need  is  vital  to  accommodate  our  hostel  and  resident  students.

3. 

4. Please pray for the girl's hostel construction work at the New ZBS Campus. Our female students are increasing by the 

grace of God, and we need a separate hostel for them. Please pray for the financial challenges of the Seminary and 

God's  provision.

5. Pray for our beloved country Pakistan, for the peace, sustainability, and development especially God would protect our country 

and the world from Corona Virus.

6. Please pray for the Godly wisdom to the administration of the ZBS for doing the right decisions to glorify God and for the 

development of the Seminary.

7. Please  pray  for  the  renewal  of  the  ATA  accreditation  this  year.

8. Please pray for the 40th Anniversary of ZBS next year. We want to celebrate God's faithful in the life of ZBS next 

year.

Please pray for all the modules, courses, regular semesters. Also, pray for all the local and overseas teachers and their visa 

provisions.
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